
 

 

 
 
Dear APS Families, 
 
I am writing to inform you of our air quality policy. We have spoken with a local pediatric doctor to 
confirm a plan that helps us make the best decision regarding outdoor play. We will use the airnow.gov 
website to check the air quality whenever an alert occurs. This website will give us the most up-to-the-
minute information about the level of pollutants in our immediate area. 
 
If the range is Unhealthy for Sensitive Groups (100-150), we will limit how much time our children spend 
outside. Teachers will be allowed to make the final decision if they will bring their class outside or 
choose to do some indoor activities. 
 
If the range is Unhealthy (151-200), we will cancel all outdoor activity for the day and continue to 
monitor the air quality throughout the day. Today, for example, we will NOT be playing outside this 
morning, as it is currently at 185. 
 
As always, keeping our children and staff safe is our top priority, and we will continue to follow this 
protocol throughout the summer as we do with any environmental/weather concerns. 
 
Again, the website we will continue using is www.airnow.gov. 
 
Please reach out with any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sara 
 
          
            

 


